
Two Profession of Faith Decisions  

& Two Move Letter to MHBC 

Nick and Rhonda Cobb made Professions 

of Faith during the Morning Worship 

Service on May 5, 2013. Bro. Steve and 

Shirley Skaggs moved their letters to  

MHBC. The congregation welcomed them 

all as new members of the church and 

congratulated them upon their decisions.  


